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To Whom it May Concern,

I was saddened and disgusted by what I saw today of the dumping going on in Old Town in the the Penobscot River.
I spent my childhood living in Orono, playing in and along that section of the Penobscot. I was taught at Asa Adams
Elementary School about the importance of the River, both to nature and to the surrounding Native American tribes
who depend on it. The past two decades have seen an effort to clean up the River (I myself remember that deep
orange color the water always has when I was a child), but there is still a LONG way to go to undo decades of
damage. This dumping of waste from the Juniper Ridge Landfill is unacceptable and cannot continue.

Thank you for your time,
Jillian Van Duysen
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